
Calling all tidy Kiwis to help keep our communities beautiful  
this Clean Up Week!
This year’s local campaign is ‘Adopt your part of the Bay’ and is running  
in Central Hawke’s Bay from 16 - 30 September. If you have an idea  
for your street or an area in our district that is in need of a clean-up,  
then contact us to discuss how we can support you!
Council can provide bags for litter removal, gloves, hi-vis gear, equipment  
to assist with litter collection and free disposal of the waste collected 
during the event. We can also help promote your event.
Please contact robert.hon@chbdc.govt.nz,  
themba.ncomanzi@chbdc.govt.nz, or phone 06 857 8060 
if you require resources or support.
To find out more and to register, scan the QR code or visit 
www.chbdc.govt.nz and search #wastefreechbevents

Capturing the essence of this wonderful time of year, there is something 
for the whole family. Check out what we have on offer in September: 

9 - 24 September Taniwha Daffodils  
SH2, Waipukurau

17 September Hatuma Half Marathon 
Waipukurau Racecourse

17, 23, 30 September  
7 & 29 October

Gwavas Homestead, Garden  
and Puahanui Bush Tour  
SH50, Tikokino

23 & 24 September Garden to Vase with Foraged and Found 
Aramoana Homestead, Shoal Beach

24 September High Tea at the Ongaonga Museum

29 September Evening at the Central Hawke’s Bay Museum

30 September Oruawharo Food & Wine Pairing & Tour  
Oruawharo Road, Takapau

Don’t miss out! www.thespringfling.nz

Spring Fling for Central Hawke’s Bay!

Together we Thrive! E ora ngātahi ana! For more information visit: www.chbdc.govt.nz

Get involved with Clean Up Week

Waka Kotahi have begun work this week to make 
Waipawa’s main street safer for all!
The installation of raised platforms in existing crossing sites – by the 
Cenotaph and outside the Four Square in Waipawa’s town centre –  
will have considerable safety benefits. They are being installed following 
calls from our community for a safer main street. Ideal for areas of 
higher risk, they will give drivers more time to react to children walking  
to school, older people crossing the road and others crossing SH2.  
While raised safety platforms are relatively new to Aotearoa New Zealand,  
international research has shown they reduce the chances of death 
and serious injury by around 40 percent. The work is expected to be 
completed within six weeks. Local businesses will remain open during 
this period, we encourage you to stop by, grab a coffee and explore  
the wonderful retail options available.
Shop local Central Hawke’s Bay! 
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